
   
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Ajax Public Library Opens Mondays 
 
19 May 2022—Ajax Public Library is adding Mondays to its open hours, effective May 
30, 2022.  
 
Another step towards recovery from COVID-19, when the Library had previously 
reduced its hours. Opening on Mondays has been long awaited by community 
members, to provide additional access to Library services. Along with a return to more 
standard hours, the Library is starting to offer more in-person programs, as well as 
offering online options.  
 
Looking forward to an exciting summer, Ajax Public Library is now open 7 days a week. 
The virtual branch provides 24/7 access to free eBooks, movies, audiobooks, music, 
and learning materials.  
 
All branches of the Library are open Monday to Friday, 9:30 a.m. to 9:00 p.m., 
Saturdays from 9:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., and Sundays 12:00 noon – 5:00 p.m.   
 
More information about current Library services can be found on the Library’s website at 
www.ajaxlibrary.ca. For updates, be sure to follow the Library on Facebook, Twitter, or 
Instagram. 
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Contact: 
Kiley Percy 
Coordinator of Marketing and Communications 
905-683-4000 ext. 8819 
kiley.percy@ajaxlibrary.ca  
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